
Peter and Amy LaLime 

1004 Greenland Road 

Portsmouth, NH 03801 

 

DADU Supporting Document 

 

Peter and Amy LaLime, co-owners and residents of 1004 Greenland Road, Portsmouth Map 262 Lot 
8 within the SRB district– at the end of a dead-end street are requesting to build a DADU garage 
structure on the property.  No variance is required.   

 

The principal and accessory dwellings will remain under joint ownership of Peter and Amy LaLime 
of 1004 Greenland Road which is their permanent residence.  The purpose of the DADU is to utilize 
our property to add more living space for our family.  

Neither the principal nor accessory dwelling will be used for business purposes. 

The property at 1004 Greenland Road is on municipal sewer and septic is not a consideration. 

Regarding noise or traffic, 1004 Greenland Road abuts I-95 an 8-lane highway and Route 33.  There 
is excessive noise coming from both roads onto our property but there will be no additional noise, 
traffic or parking congestion from this property or the proposed new structure. 

 

 

 


